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The risk of liability for a data breach seems to be rising exponentially in 2013. With near daily reports of
sophisticated attacks against corporate and governmental systems, millions of records that contain highly
confidential information are in danger of being compromised. Now, more than ever, organizations face new and
critically important questions of how to defend themselves against these attacks and how to mitigate their risk
in order to manage, store, and protect sensitive information.

With this conference, Sedona will explore the creation of a Working Group to define a framework of Best
Practices in data breach cases. We need the best practitioners to begin to address the evolving questions in
this critically important new area of the law!

Sheppard Mullin's Justine Phillips is attending in Del Mar and will debrief the Privacy group following the conference.

Click here for the more details and registration information.
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